Dear Mr Chance

| act in relation to The Shop and their application for variation to their premises licence to be heard
before Brent Licensing Committee on Thursday evening.

My clients will be represented by my counsel, Rachel Kapila, from 3 Raymond Buildings.

Having spoken with my counsel we feel it would be helpful to provide you with the following
documentation:-

1. A copy of the decision in Taylor and Manchester City Council.

2. A list of conditions which have been agreed by the applicant with the police and Public Safety
Officer, who are not making any representation to the application.

3. A copy of my client’s menu and drinks list and a copy of various articles which refer to The
Shop and which you will see are complimentary and are referred to as an asset to the local area.

We have asked our client to bring copies of the articles, drinks menu and menu to the hearing as well.

| would be most grateful if you would kindly acknowledge receipt of the attached documentation. As |
have said Ms Kapila will be representing the applicant, Ben Magid and Luke Allen who own the
premises and who will also be present for the hearing on Thursday.

Kind regards.

Lisa

Lisa Inzani

For and on behalf of
Bevan Kidwell LLP

113 - 117 Farringdon Road
London

EC1R 3BX

Tel: 020 7843 1820
Fax: 020 7278 4685



